
December 2022 Compensation and 
Benefits Committee report. 
 

Because of busy schedules and what we had gotten done in November we were able to meet via email 
this month. We voted on the wording changes that were recommended at November Faculty Senate to 
our information item on the Additional sections for class sizes over 30 students for the workload policy. 
It was voted on and approved to change the wording to what was suggested, and that part of the policy 
should be available in the packet for December Faculty Senate. We also included another informational 
item for review for possible vote at the January 23 Faculty Senate. It is on the redevelopment of courses 
and the ability to be compensated for this work. Currently there is nothing in the workload policy so this 
would be a new addition to it. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tom Bruns 

Compensation and Benefits Committee Chair 22/23 school year 


